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Fredericton Folk Club
The Fredericton Folk Club presents "Sunday Night Music" March 15th at 7:30 pm to 11 pm at 

J.M. & T. Deli (66 Regent St.). Paul Leger will be the host
The Netherwood Foundation Scholarships

Four scholarships at $4,000 each for 1992-93. These 
scholarships are available for New Brunswick women entering 
second year post-secondary education.

Application requirements may be received by the Awards 
Office, Room 109, Alumni Memorial Building, UNB or by writing 
to: The Netherwood Foundation, c/o W.B. Budge, P.O. Box 406, 
Rothesay, N.B. E0G 2W0

Closing Date: July 15,1992

History Club
Nominations for Executive positions open until March 20th. They may be left in Prof. Campbell's 

mailbox in the History Department office. Elections to be held on March 24th and 25th from 11-2 pm 
in the History Common Room.

UNB Spanish Club
Picture this: Extravagant cuisine, live entertainment and the best music in town. All these and 

much more at the Annual Spanish Dinner on March 14th at Ecole S te-Anne. Tickets are $10 mon ­
members and $6 members available in Carleton 332 or call Patrik at 459-8739, or Florbela at 450- 
4497. curs ramiBusiness Social Interaction Skills 

to Get That Job for all Women Graduates.
Seminar presented by Carol Hanley, Certified Image, Etiquette, and Protocol Consultant. This 

Sunday, March 15th, 7-9 pm in the Main Lounge of Lady Dunn Hall. Come and learn what it takes 
to get that job in today's market. Presented by the Associated Alumnae. For more information call 
Linda Holt at 455-2130 after 5 pm or Alumni Office at 453-4847.

Competition to Focus on Health Care Ethics
Health care professional regularly face important ethical issues, such as abortion and euthanasia, 

in the course of their work. That's why Health Care Ethics will be the theme this year when the 
Nursing Alumni Association of the University of New Brunswick presents the third annual Monique 
Begin Nursing Advancement Award competition on Saturday, march 21, starting at 9 am in the 
President's Room of the Alumni Memorial building on the Fredericton campus.

Seven students from Canadian university nursing schools will make 15-minute presentations on 
the chosen theme before a panel of judges. The presentations are open to the public and free of 
charge.

Winners will be announced and prizes awarded at a luncheon to be held in the same building at 1 
pm. First prize is $500, second prize is $300 and the third-place winner will receive a book award. 
Tickets for the luncheon, at $15 each, are available from the UNB Nursing Alumni at 453-4642.

The Monique Begin Nursing Advancement Award is named for the former Liberal member of 
Parliament who was minister of national health and welfare when the Canada Health Act was 
passed in 1984.

Rev. Monte Peters 459-5673 or 450-2883 
Rev. Neville Cheeseman 453-5089 or 454-6507 

Dr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

Coffee. Cookies and Fellowship: Every Friday afternoon 3:00- 
5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, have 
some cookies and talk about what's important. Monte Peters' 
Residence, Apt 2, Bridges House, 2:30 pm. All Welcome. 
Spaghetti Suppers: Every Fri. 5:00 pm. Monte Peters' 
Residence, Apt. 2 Bridges House. All welcome.
Inter-Varsity Christian Fellowship: Meetings every Wednesday 
evening 7:30 pm. Alumni Memorial Lounge. All Welcome. 
Marriage Preparation Workshops: A workshop is planned for 
Apr. 11. Contact Campus Ministry Office.
Christian Meditation Group: You are invited to join a non- 
denominational Christian Meditation Group meeting every 
Wednesday at 8:00 pm. The meditation is guided by tape talifg 
made by John Main O.S.B., founder of the Benedictine Priory in 
Montreal. For more information call Kathleen Crowley at 450- 
9623.
Worship Services
Catholic Masses. St. Thomas Chapel: Mon. - Fri. 11:30; Sunday 
Masses 11:00 am & 4:00 pm.
Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 am, Wed. and Thurs. 12:30 
pm. Old Arts Chapel.

Special Lecture to Examine Health Care Ethics
Ethical issues, such as abortion and euthanasia, are faced by health care professional regularly in 

the course of their work.
The Nursing Alumni Association and the faculty of nursing at UNB will present a free public 

lecture about ethics in health care on Friday, March 20, at 8 pm in Room 105 of MacLaggan Hall on 
the Fredericton campus.

Josephine Flaherty, principal nursing officer with Health and Welfare Canada, will speak on the 
subject. Health Care Ethics: Myth or Reality? Well known for her research and writing on ethics in 
health care, Dr. Flaherty is a co-author of the book, Nursing Ethics: Theories and Pragmatics.

Fore more information, call the UNB faculty of nursing at 453-4642.

The New Brunswick Archaeological Society
March 1992 meeting: On Saturday March 21th from 1:30 to 3:30 pm in the Old Soldiers Barracks 

at Queen and Carleton Streets, the NBAS will offer a laboratory session on prehistoric stone tools 
and ceramics from New Brunswick. Participants will be introduced to the basic categories of stone 
and pottery artifacts and will be instructed and assisted in measuring them.

Everyone is welcome. You enter the building on the side facing the river and after negotiating 
your way through the construction of the stairways and verandas. Light refreshments will be 
available but please bring your own cup. No charge! For further information contact Frances 
Stewart, Anthropology, 453-4976.
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BRUNS ELECTION 
NOTICE

The Branswickan is accepting applications for the 
position of Technical Coordinator for 1992-93. 
Anyone interested in the position should contact 
Lynne Wanveki and/or Allan Carter at 4534983. 
The deadline for submissions is next Monday. 
Elections are Wednesday at 6:00 pjd.

Francophone Author to Speak at UNB
Patricia Smart, a noted Canadian author and educator, will give a special address at UNB in 

Fredericton on Thursday, march 19 at 1 pm in Room 161 of Singer Hall. Entitled Altérités en conflit: 
nation, narrativeité et différence sexuelle dans la littérature québécoise, the address will be given in 
French and is open to the public and free of charge.

A professor of French and Canadian studies at Carleton University in Ottawa, Dr. Smart was the 
1988 winner of the Governor General's Award for non-fiction in French for her book, Ecrire dans la 
maison du pere. She is also the author of numerous scholarly articles and books and has served as 
acting director of Carleton's Institute of Canadian Studies. She was made a member of the Royal 
Society of Canada in 1991.

Dr. Smart's visit is sponsored by the UNB French department, the Arts Visiting Speakers Fund, 
the Comparative Literature Committee, the Women’s Studies Committee, the STU Gender Studies 
Committee a 1 the STU Romance languages department.

For further information, please call Anne Brown in UNB's French department at 453-4651.

The TM Program Available on Campus
Students all over North America have been finding out how Transcendental Meditation (TM) can 

help improve academic performance, develop creativity and intelligence, increase learning ability 
and improve self-concept. In the last 30 years, over three million people world-wide have learned 
the TM program. More than 350 scientific research studies performed in 27 countries demonstrate 
that the practice of TM profoundly benefits mind, body, behaviour, and environment. Find out how 
the TM program can benefit you - come to a free introductory lecture on Thursday, march 19 at 
12:30 pm in MacLaggan Hall, Room 16. All are welcome to attend.

Music At Noon
March 18,1992 - the University of New Brunswick's Music at Noon series will feature Trio Du 

Quatuor Arthur LeBlanc from the Université de Moncton, On Wednesday 18 March, 12:30 pm, UNB 
Memorial Hall. Programme - Bach, Beethover, Bartok and Gibson. Free. Everybody welcome.

Selling What You Write
The University of New Brunswick’s Department of Extension and Summer Session is pleased to 

* present Selling What You Write: A One-Day Workshop for Aspiring and Published Writers. It 
will be held Saturday, March 28, 1992. The focus is getting your feature writing accepted by 
newspapers and magazines — locally, nationally, and internationally. The Topics will be on Getting 
started; dealing with Editors; Mining the Markets; Tricks and traps. There will be a fee of $25 
(GST included) (Lunch is not included in the fee). To register contact The Department of Extension 
and Summer Sessions at 453-4646. Registration is on a first come, first served basis.

| Saint Marys
r University
Join us 
this Summer!
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■ First Session:
May 13—June 26, 1992

■ Second Session:
July 6—August 21. 1992

■ Wide selection of Arts and 
Commerce courses

■ Selected courses in Science 
and Engineering

■ Residence rooms available

For further information, or a Summer 
brochure, contact:
Saint Mary’s University 
Division of Continuing Education 
Halifax. N.S. B3H 3C3 
Tel: (902) 420-5492 
Fax: (902) 420-5151
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